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Clerical	Assessment	 The	sole	purpose	of	this	meeting	was	to	review	the	results	of	the	Clerical	

Working	Group’s	assessment	of	support	across	the	campus	so	as	to	
consider	any	current	requests	to	fill	vacant	clerical	positions.	The	PC	
appreciates	the	efforts	of	the	clerical	working	group,	and	will	continue	to	
consider	the	recommendations	made	in	the	assessment	as	hiring	
requests	are	submitted.	

	
Personnel	 A	few	personnel	requests	were	considered	and	discussed.	
	
	


